USGA OFFICERS NOMINATED
FOR RE-ELECTION IN 1963

J ohn M. Winters, Jr., of Tulsa, Okla.,

has been re-nominated for another
term as President of the United States
Golf Association. In addition, the
USGA Nominating Committee has,
with one exception, re-nominated all
officers and members of the Executive
Committee for 1963.

Proposals for all officers and members
of the Executive Committee will be con-
sidered at the Association’s 69th An-
nual Meeting on Saturday, Janury 26,
in New York City at the Biltmore Hotel.

The slate of other officers re-nomin-
ated is: Vice-Presidents — Clarence
W. Benedict of White Plains, N. Y., and
Wm. Ward Foshay of New York City;
Secretary — Bernard H. Ridder, Jr.,
of St. Paul, Minn.; Treasurer — Hord
W. Hardin, of St. Louis, Mo.

The new nominee for the Executive
Committee is Morrison Waud, of Lake
Forest, Ill. Mr. Waud would succeed
Harold A. Moore, Chicago, Ill., who
has made himself unavailable for nom-
ination.

Mr. Waud was graduated from
Princeton University in 1932 and the
Northwestern Law School in 1935. He
is an attorney with the firm of Gardner-
Carton-Douglas & Chilgren.

Mr. Waud is a member of Old Elm
Club Fort Sheridan, Ill., Onwentsia
Club, Lake Forest and Pine Valley
Golf Club, Clementon, N. J. He was
Captain of the 1932 Princeton golf
team and has been Champion at
Onwentsia. He also earned a wrestling
letter at Princeton.

Re-nominated to the Executive Com-

mittee (besides Messrs. Winters, Bene-
dict, Foshay, Ridder and Hardin) are:

John M. Winters, Jr.
Would Again
Hold Presidency

Fred Brand, Jr.,
of Pittsburgh, Pa.

William C. Campbell,

of Huntington, W. Va.
Robert F. Dwyer,

of Portland, Ore.

Edward L. Emerson,
of Boston, Mass.

Edwin R. Foley,
of San Francisco, Calif.

Robert K. Howse,
of Wichita, Kansas

Kugene S. Pulliam,
of Indianapolis, Ind.

Henry H. Russell,
of Miami, Fla.

Charles P. Stevenson,
of Buffalo, N. Y.

Mr. Stevenson in June was named to
fill the unexpired term of William C.
Chapin, of Rochester, N. Y., who was
killed in an airplane crash.

Philip H. Strubing of Philadelphia
has been re-nominated to be General
Counsel.

Richard S. Tufts of Pinehurst, N. C,,
has been proposed as Chairman of the
1964 Nominating Committee, along
with C. Harold Weston, Jr., of Port-
land, Oregon; Raymond Salmen, New
Orleans, La.; Emerson Carey, Jr., Den-
ver, Colo., and Dr. George M. Trainor
Rochester, N. Y.

John D. Ames, of Chicago, is Chair-
man of the current Nominating Com-
mittee. His colleagues are Frederick
L. Dold, of Wichita, Kans.; Hon, Joseph
F. Gagliardi, of Larchmont, N. Y.; Carl
A, Jonson, of Seattle, Wash., and Roy
D. Moore, of Memphis, Tenn.
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